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Chiefs to meet on Border Crossing 
Identification issue 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 19, Onerahtókha/April 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) has announced that Chiefs Mike Bush and Martin Leborgne 
will be in Tyendinaga tomorrow (20 Onerahtókha/April) for a meeting on the issue 
of Border Crossing Identification. This meeting is, in fact, a planning session for 
the upcoming Iroquois Caucus scheduled for next month in Six Nations. 
 
There is growing concern among the Caucus members about the need to 
implement our own form of ID cards before the United States’ deadline of 
Tsothóhrha/December 2007. After that date people entering the U.S. will be 
required to use either U.S. or Canadian identification (passports).  
 
With that in mind, it is expected that the agenda for the next Caucus will focus 
exclusively on this topic. 
 
 

-30- 
 
 
For more information, please contact:   
Timmy Norton, Communications Officer   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


